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Mai Vang

From: Haley Stewart <haleygenest@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 27, 2025 11:00 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Snelling University vacant CVS demolition

To whom this may concern, 
 
I am a resident near the Snelling University vacant CVS. I believe this vacant CVS has caused many 
issues for our community and would like to see it be demolished and replaced with a better asset for our 
community. More and more buildings seem to be emptying near here. Nothing going in place of these 
buildings. Our community needs more to help thrive and not create more areas for more of the issues 
that we have faced to keep occurring. 
 
 
Haley Stewart 
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